
June 22, 1971

The Honorable Ken MacDonald
Assemblyman
Room 4149, State Capitol
Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Ken:

I am virtually certain that Alan Cranston 
will be visiting in Ventura County on Friday August 
13, 1971.

His office wanted you informed immediately 
in the event you wish to join him for all or part 
of the day.

You will be advised as soon as possible of 
Alan’s schedule. In general we hope to include 
meetings with citizens groups, the press, and 
probably a no-host cocktail party.

Sincerely,

James A. Browning

c.c. John Yewell
Ventura Office.
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